
Dear Erasmus students, 

Welcome to spring term at Masaryk University. 

You have materials for course and requirement for finishing this course in information 

system (IS). 

We will meet together three times in spring term on Department Primary Pedagogy:  

3. 4. 2018  9:20-10:50 in room 38 and 11:10 – 12:55 in room 37 (Topic: Preschool 

education in my country)  

24. 4. 2018 9:20-10:50 in room 38 and 11:10 – 12:55 in room 37 (Topic: Child play) 

 

For finishing this course, you should  

 100% presence on seminars 

 presentation “Preschool education in my country” 

 

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Best regards 

Lucie Grůzová 

Department Primary Education 

 

 

 


